
 
 

Update for parents: 5 
 

Friday 2nd  October 2020 

Dear Parents,  

Everything at school is running smoothly. The children are very happy despite the rough weather 

we’ve had today! The vast majority of parents are sticking to the drop off and pick up routines – thank 

you. 

Drop off 

I understand that sometimes we run late and you may miss your child’s class going in. If this happens 

please can you send your child in through the front entrance rather than knocking on doors or calling 

through windows! Once the teachers have taken their classes in they will be doing the registers so it 

is difficult for them to come and re-open the doors. Thank you. 

One way systems 

I have noticed that the main pedestrian gate into school opposite the main door to school does get 

congested at busy times. Please can all parents ensure that they leave the school site through the gate 

on the Year 3 and 4 playground or the main gates at the bottom of the drive. I would also appreciate 

it if parents could move away from the gates if you are chatting or waiting to allow people to maintain 

social distancing.  

School office 

Thank you to everyone for making a real effort to communicate with the school via email and phone. 

I appreciate that sometimes you need to come into school to talk to the office staff however we would 

urge you to do everything you can to keep our office staff safe and consider whether an email or a 

phone call would suffice. If you do need to come in please put on your mask. Thank you.  

Parking 

Please can I remind all parents that under no circumstance should you be parking or dropping off on 

the yellow lines by the gates and junctions. Parking in these areas is extremely dangerous as it 

obstructs the view of pedestrians who are crossing and could result in a child being injured. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Woolley 

Headteacher 

 

 

  


